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Comments: Sirs, in regards to the Roadless Rule as it applies to Alaska National Forest Lands, we object to any

changes to the current plan. We feel the current plan has been adequately reviewed by the public, ecologists,

scientists and other forestry professionals to establish a fine working management scheme for Alaska National

Forest Roadless Areas. There is no need to change the plan for political purposes.

 

 

 

We urge the U.S. Forest Service to continue to apply the management provisions of the current plan. Please

consign all other proposals to the rubbish bin.
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